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Welcome and updates 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we are approaching the time of year when 
we invite parents into school to celebrate and 
share in Sports Day with their children, we 
thought that we would take the opportunity 
to remind all parents and visitors of school 
policies and procedures surrounding the 
taking of photographs and videos in school.  

 

Generally, it must be noted that: 

 Under normal circumstances, there should 
be no reason for a parent or visitor to 
take images/videos on site. 

 If photographic/video equipment is seen 
in use, it will almost certainly be challenged 
and content requested to be deleted. There 
are however, special circumstances that may 
arise where it is felt that parents may take 
photos of their own children at events (e.g. 
special assemblies, end of project events or 
sports days). If these events are deemed 
acceptable, there will be clear verbal 
communication at the start of an event, 
which will also be supported by additional 
signage making it clear what limitations to 
the rule exist 

 Under these circumstances, it will be 
made explicitly clear that: 

Images/videos must only be taken if the 
individual child of the parent who is taking 
the image can be identified. This means that 
if other children are in the picture/video 
view then the photo/video must not be taken 
(as other parents have the right to expect 
their child’s image to be protected). 

 

Parents who do not follow the advice above 
may be asked by parents and/or the school 
to delete associated images – which they 
must do as quickly as possible from all media/
social platforms. Failure to do so may place 
them in breach of school policy and in some 
cases; leave them open to legal challenge. 

 

Cont’d./………. 

 

 

Cont’d./……. 

 

 

Also thanks to St Austell Walking Football 
Team for organising a friendly tournament 
in aid of the Friends of Carclaze.  We had a 
great time and raised in excess of £80 for 
the school.  In competitive tournament the 
Carclaze team were the overall winners! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

 

Parent Survey  

https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V  

http://peninsulatrust.org/
https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V


Important Information 

Carclaze Community Primary School 
Use of Photographs and Videos by Visitors and 

Parents  
 

It has been deemed acceptable that         
photographs and videos of Sports Day can be 

taken.  
 

LIMITATIONS TO THE TAKING OF      
PHOTOGRAPHS AND VIDEOS 

 
Pictures may be taken at Sports Day but 

only of your own child - any pictures taken 
must not include any other children.  

Failure to comply with this rule may result 
in parents and carers being asked to leave 

the event  
 

Parents who do not follow the advice above may be asked by parents 
and/or the school to delete associated images – which they must do 
as quickly as  possible from all media/social platforms. Failure to do 

so may place them in breach of school policy and in some cases; 
leave them open to legal challenge. 



ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

 

Welcome to the weekly attendance awards.  
We have been set a target of more than 96% 
attendance. 

 

This week the following classes have reached 
their target and will receive 10 minutes extra 
play: 

 

Polkerris   98.1% 

Charlestown  97.1% 

Porthpean   98.9% 

Pisky Cove  98% 

Greenaway  97.7% 

Carlyon Bay  97.5% 

Perranporth  96.3% 

Porthluney  97.9% 

Hemmick   98.9% 

 

The following classes just 
missed out on their target 
this week.  Good luck for 
next week: 

 

Mawgan Porth  94.4% 

Sennen   93.9% 

Harlyn Bay  94.2% 

Bamaluz   94.3% 

Polzeath   93.9% 

 

If you would like to know your child’s         
individual attendance please login to the 
eSchools website - www.carclazesch.org  

 

 

Sports Day 2019 

Proposed Date:  

Wednesday 19th June 2019 

KS1 - After Lunch                       

KS2 - Morning 

Friends will be providing refreshments on the day. 

Certificates and Awards: 

May Bank Holiday 2020 - Has been changed 

from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May. 

 

Inset Days  2019 (confirmed): 

 4th September 19 

 28th and 29th October 19 

 6th January 20 

 14th April 20 

Please see the school website for a full list 

of next year’s term dates.  

Donations -  Mrs Wood has now completed her Trauma       

Informed Schools Diploma and is looking for your help with 

some resources.  If anyone has, at home, any of the following 

we would welcome your support  - 

 Liquid Timers 

 Lava Lamps 

 Plastic Figures/Toys 

 Lego 

 Blankets  

 Pop Up Tents  

Many Thanks  

Car Park Clothes Bank 

Please do not put anymore clothes or items for the 

clothes bank beside it.  Unfortunately we have 

been unable to arrange collection so please do not 

add anything at this time. Thank you. 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=sports+day+cartoons&id=D5BD80E594D555EE7C88BD61F7390336E0A42AAD&FORM=IQFRBA


SCHOOL COUNCIL NEED YOUR HELP.  

Friday 21st June 2019 - Non Uniform Day   

Donations for break time / lunchtime equipment.   

Extra event:   

Lunchtime treasure hunt - 50p per person - (Prize for first place) 

Thank you for all your support - From Carclaze School Council  

Cake Sale 

Fundraiser After School - In Aid of Mount Edgecumbe Hospice 

Please come along to the front of the school at 3pm to purchase a bun! 

12th July 2019 at 3.00pm 

 

 

 

M&S 

Back to School Clothing 
Deals 

4 June to 2 July 2019 

20% Off  



TOLERANCE - Celebration - Maths 

Our focus value for the month of May is   
Tolerance  

 
Certificates will be presented in assembly each week 
(Fridays at 2.30pm). We aim to call parents the night  
before to invite you in if your child is receiving a          
certificate. 
 
Pisky Cove   Tolerance - H Varcoe 
    Celebration - B Martin 

    Maths - F Ardagh 

Greenaway   Tolerance - A Davis 

    Celebration - E Dale 

Harlyn Bay   Tolerance - P Tinnion 

    Celebration - E O’Byrne  

Sennen   Tolerance - E Millichamp 

    Celebration - C Owen  

Porthluney   Celebration - P McCauley 

Polzeath   Celebration - J Hughes 

    Celebration - T Hawken 

Hemmick   Tolerance - R Hicks 

    Celebration - R Rodrigues 

Health and Safety: 

Please can we remind parents to keep 

a close eye on their children after and  

before school.  We have had reports of 

children climbing on the reading den 

roof and on various walls around the 

school grounds.   Can we also request 

that you ask your children not to run 

across flower beds and boarders as 

staff and children have been working 

hard planting seeds and flowers.   

 

Many Thanks  

DOGS 

Please be reminded 
that dogs, including 
puppies, are not  
allowed on the 
school premises. 
Some of our      
children are afraid 
of even the      
smallest, cutest 
dog. 

If you need to walk 
your dog then please leave it at the Agar 
Road or main entrance gate or by the bars 
leading down from the old infant school. 

 

Autism Awareness Day - thank you 

to everyone who donated - we 

raised £195.70 - Many Thanks for 

wearing your rainbow colours.  





Friends of Carclaze School: 

  

Current Committee.. 
 
Chair - Joanna Miles 
Vice Chairs - Donna Miles &     
Marie Kast 
Treasurers - Jo Plester & Zoe 
Derriman 
Secretary - Kerry Gray 
Vice Secretary - Alisa     
Shopland 
 
We are friendly,                   
approachable and hope to 
put new attendees at ease 
but if you are nervous, bring 
someone along with you as 
the more the merrier! 

  

Bun Bake Dates: 

Just two more bun bakes to go 

this year: 

 

Year 1  - 17th June 

FS   - 8th July 

Up coming events: 

Sports Day - Wednesday 19th June 

KS2 - am 

KS1 - pm 

If you can possibly help with serving       

refreshments, please see Alisa in the 

Office. 

Many thanks. 

Bun Bake Dates: 

Monday 17th June - Year 1 

Monday 8th July - Foundation Stage 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

Wine & Cheese Evening + AGM 

Thursday 19th September - 7pm onwards - All      

welcome 

Please come along and support the 

Friends to enable us to support our     

children at school. 


